
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Thursday, May 4, 2017

ANNIE was amazing!
All of our incredible student actors and actresses, stage and lighting
crew, directors, all under the amazing leadership of Ms. Bryan and Ms.
Anna, made our first musical a huge success! We also would like to
thank the countless parents and volunteers who helped lend a hand
with everything from set design to concessions. This was a team effort
and the bar has certainly been set high! Check out photos here:
http://www.pps.net/Domain/2886

IB Night & 5th Grade Exhibition: Thursday, May 11: 5:30-7:30pm
IB Night and 5th Grade Exhibition is next Thursday, May 11 from 5:30-
7:30pm. It is a celebration of learning in an open house format of
gallery and student work walks, classroom visits and activities, and
yummy international small plates. Please join us if you can – it’s a
family friendly night. The 5th graders will be showcasing their amazing
Exhibition projects in the MPR. Please see the flier on page 2.

PTA Meeting: Wednesday, May 10
The PTA meetings are an opportunity to have person to person dialog
with other parents and staff about what matters to you and your
family at Vernon, PPS and even education statewide. This month, we
will be proposing and discussing the budget for next year. We will vote
on the final budget in June. If you have input about where you would
like to see PTA funding go, please join us. We'll also learn more about
staffing for next year as well as a pilot program with Portland Free Play
to enrich the outdoor play environment by introducing loose parts!

5:45 Dinner - 6:00 Meeting - 7:30 Adjourn

Year-End Concerts
The Vernon year-end concerts will be on May 18 and 19 from 5:30-
6:30 pm in the MPR. May 18 will highlight grades K-4, and May 19 will
highlight grades 5-8. The Vernon Choir will perform at both
concerts. We hope to see you there! More details next week.

Dental Sealants Friday, May 5 MPR Stage (9:00-2:30pm)
Families of Black Students Tuesday, May 9 5:30-7:00pm (MPR)

IB Night Thursday, May 11 5:30-7:30pm – throughout Vernon

http://www.pps.net/Domain/2886




Did you know that every day Vernon posts a “hoot out,” a celebration of 
learning and achievement, on Twitter and Facebook? Follow us @Vernon_IB
or on our Facebook page “Vernon IB World School Community.” Below are 
some recent highlights!







Dear Vernon Community,

This summer NWDSA: Bike First! is the week of June 19-23. Vernon community has 
been given three scholarships to attend the clinic through Safe Routes to Schools.

Here is a video showing Bike First!. Check it 
out! https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DkAeOsVfhtY&feature=youtu.be

Bike First! Bike Week teaches individuals ages 8 and older, the skills necessary to 
ride a traditional bike. Riders with any type of disability are eligible as well as those 
without disabilities. This includes fine and gross motor skills, fear of falling, anxiety, 
ADD, anyone on an IEP or 504 plan, etc. This year, Bike First! is the week of June 19-
23, 2017 and is held at Concordia University in NE Portland.

Bike First! Refresher Course is for those who already know how to ride and need to 
build more confidence, learn how to start or stop, going up and down hills, avoiding 
pedestrians, etc. This is held June 21-23, 2017.

Bike First! Quick Start! is for those who don’t know how to ride a bicycle and don’t 
need a full week to learn. These are individuals (sometimes we have adults!) with and 
without disabilities. This is held June 21 – 23, 2017.

NWDSA: Bike First! site- www.nwdsa.org/bikefirst

CONTACT: annbikefirst@gmail.com if you are interested in using one of these 
scholarships!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DkAeOsVfhtY&feature=youtu.be
http://www.nwdsa.org/bikefirst
mailto:annbikefirst@gmail.com


Visit here: goo.gl/HTxdxr

http://goo.gl/HTxdxr
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